
LEANN'S LATEST
June Newsletter  -  Division 10

CLUB CONTACTS

SERVICE IDEAS

Newsletters are a great way to update everyone
in the division about the latest happenings
within the division. If you haven't already, please
send me an email at leann@ktkey.org with any
contacts for your club officers and anyone
interested in receiving division-wide news! 

Our K-T Historian, Nate Nelson has
provided the district with multiple service
project ideas. If you're interested in
volunteering over the summer, feel free to
email me for these service ideas!

SHOWCASE
YOUR CLUB!

The KT District would like to showcase your
club! We invite you to submit information about
a service project or fundraiser that your club has
participated in. Submit a description of the
project at https://www.ktkey.org/news/. If you
have photos, or even a video to support your
presentation, email them to bob@ktkey.org.
Please submit these by June 13th. 



DISTRICT MEET
AND GREET

Thank you to everyone who participated
in the District Meet and Greet! I had so
much fun getting to know you all and
learning about your preferences through
a very interesting Kahoot game.

-June 10, 2020 
Club monthly report due

-October 1, 2020
Annual dues are payable 

-October 17, 2020
Dollywood Fall Rally 

IMPORTANT DATES

Black lives matter. Key Club International
stands in solidarity with the black community
and urges our members to provide support,
listen and learn.
 
To view more resources, visit www.keyclub.org 

MAKING A CHANGE
FROM HOME


